

## Doing your DofE during the coronavirus outbreak

We recognise that this is a worrying time for everyone, and you may be concerned about how you will continue your DofE and achieve your Award, amongst many other things. If you can, it's important to stay healthy and active during this time and continuing with your DofE activities can help with this – even if you're not attending your usual meetings.

NO

This flow chart will help guide you...

Can you continue your DofE programme activity at home?

YES

Great! Remember you can record evidence of your current activities on eDofE, or use an activity log to help you keep track.

We'd love to hear your ideas and tips on continuing your DofE activities from home. Please share them with us on social media using

**#DofEwithadifference.** 



Do you think you might need to start a new activity for your DofE whilst you are at home?



OK – there's lots of activities you can do from home or in your local community

Take a look at our activities list **here**, and our programme FAQs about coronavirus **here**.

Message or chat to your DofE Leader to let them know about your new activity – you'll need their approval for the change.

Identify an Assessor who can assess your new activity (this could be your DofE Leader, a volunteer, a neighbour or even a family friend – find out more here).

Record evidence of your activity on eDofE or use an activity log to help you keep track.

Try and stay in touch with others in your DofE group to help support and motivate each other.







